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Chryston Primary August ’17 Enrolment
Tel:
   

  01236 757648

Website   www.chryston-pri.n-lanark.sch.uk
Twitter    @chrystonprimary  

  
E-Mail:     enquiries@chryston-pri.n-lanark.sch.uk  
Date:
 December 2016
Dear Parent/ Carer,
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The enrolment of infant beginners for August ’17 will be taking place during the week beginning Monday 16th January 2017. 



Members of the Management Team will be enrolling pupils in school from Monday 16th until Friday 20th January between 9.30am and 10.30am and between 1.30pm and 2.30pm. (Please note there will be no enrolments on the afternoon of Friday 20th January) 
If possible parents should bring their child with them, as this is the first opportunity for us all to meet. Pre arranged appointments are not necessary.

Parents should also to bring the following:

· copy of their child’s birth certificate 
· a council tax bill 
· a child benefit letter (or another addressed bill) 
Please pass this information on to friends and family whose children you know attain the age of 5 years between 1 March 2017 and 28 February 2018.
We look forward to seeing you in January. 

Yours sincerely,

Audrey Burke
Audrey Burke


Head Teacher
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